
 

 

Edisto Beach RO Plant & Support Equipment 

Progress Report 

  Report No. 53 – Final       March 14, 2020  Reported by:  Arnold Ellison 

1. I made my final inspection of this project on March 13, 2020.  The 

water plant was operating and the elevated water tank was full of 

excellent drinking water.  We have received the DHEC operating 

permits for the RO plant and the 3 wells. 

2. The operators have received instruction on operating the RO Plant 

from Harn and while I was there Dorsett Technologies was 

conducting training for the SCADA system. 

3. Since the Town had started treating and pumping the water into 

the distribution system W/S has issued a letter that establishes 

March 13, 2020 as the “Substantial Completion” date for the Edisto 

WTP.  This means according to the letter that as of that date “the 

Town takes responsibility for complete operation, safety, chemical 

supply, chemical transfer, maintenance, and insurance for the 

project and associated components.” 

4. Since this will be my last inspection and report I want to thank 

Mayor Darby, Iris and the Town staff for asking me to help with this 

project.  I appreciate your trust in me and believe that you and the 

Edisto Beach customers will be very pleased with the new water 

treatment plant.  The contractor and engineers have been very 

good to work with. 

 

 

 

 


